
Friday 15th October 2021 

Good afternoon, 

 

Just before the weekend begins a couple of updates: 

 

Michelle Smith is your new Parent Governor on the St Paul's Peel CE Governing Board. 

 

On Thursday classes are completing Harvest Activities, if you would like to donate any tins 

or dried food on Thursday they will be donated to 'commUNITY Little Hulton' who will then 

distribute the items throughout Little Hulton. 

 

Have a safe and happy weekend. 

Miss Barker 


